Robin Crotty

From: Robin Crotty

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 9:57 AM
To: Robin Crotty

Subject: FW: Close 4th Street to Cars

From: Ed Johnson < >

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 11:32 AM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Cc: Suzanne Frick <sfrick@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Close 4th Street to Cars

Hi Mayor and Council-

In light of what is going to be a difficult summer for business operators, Ketchum should close 4th Street to Cars from
June 1 through Labor Day with the obvious exception of intersections. If any of you have ever been to Boulder, Colorado
think of Pearl Street. In conjunction with this effort, businesses along 4th should be allowed to use the sidewalk to space
out their operations for social distancing efforts. The closure would leave the street open for pedestrians and bikes to
move while being socially distanced.

Similar closures are being considered by other Ski communities like Park City, Crested Butte, Telluride and Breckenridge.

Best,
Ed Johnson



